
 
 

 
Principal’s message 
We are all in this together! You would have heard this catchcry often throughout this coronavirus pandemic. 
Your school team have been working together to ensure continuity of education for your children. Whether it 
is delivering face-to-face learning one day per week or providing high quality learning from home packages, 
we are here to help you. 
This week’s Grapevine contains many photos to show you what has been happening at Manning Gardens over 
the last week or so. I hope you enjoy these photos as much as we have. 
Phase 1 continues this week. If there are any changes, we will let you know via our school’s Facebook page. 
  
Stay Strong!     
Mr Paul Sortwell 
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Preschool news with Miss Patrice: 
Baaya Yurrung Preschool welcomed back our littlest learners this week. It was great to be reunited with 
children again. Everyone was so happy and excited to be a part of Preschool life again. We had a great week 
exploring our indoor and outdoor learning environments. All of the children got to visit the big school to pick a 
present for Mother’s Day. We wanted to say a big thank you to all the families and children that have been 
having a go at our learning from home packs. We have had some wonderful feedback and even got to see 
some pictures of what the children have been enjoying at home. This provides amazing continuation of 
learning and allows us to stay connected during these changing times. We are looking forward to seeing you 
all again next week for another great day at Preschool.  
 

          
 

   
Contact us 
We value and appreciate your feedback and input into all aspects of our school. If you have a general school 
enquiry, please contact our school office on 6552-6333.  If you have a specific matter relating to your child 
and their education, please contact our school office and ask for your child’s teacher. Our school office hours 
are 8.30-3.30pm each school day. School uniforms can be purchased from our school office. We have a full 
range of uniforms including summer and winter gear. We also stock school hats so your child can be sun safe. 

 



 
 

 
 

            
 

           
 

 



 
 

             
 

      
 

             



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


